
 

3rd Grade News 

 

 

January News 

What We’re Learning About 
In reading we are levelized to provide students the opportunity to work on 3rd 

grade skills at their pace and level. If you have any questions or concerns 

please contact your child’s teacher. In math we are working on a variety of 

skills to prepare us for state assessments coming up. Keep practicing those 

multiplication facts. As the new semester starts we are in need of 

replenishing supplies such pencils, pencil top erasers, crayons, highlighters 

and dry erase markers.   

Upcoming Events 
January 3rd: Welcome Back 

January 11th: NO SCHOOL 

January 21st: NO SCHOOL 

             

Teacher Contact 
Mrs.Scarboro   kscarboro@usd261.com 

Mrs. Carroll      hcarroll@usd261.com 

Mrs. Knolla       sknolla@usd261.com 

Ms. Armstead  rarmstead@usd261.com 

 

Notes to Parents 
 

Please remember to send your 

child to school with a HEAVY 

coat. Gloves, hats, and 

scarves are a good idea as 

well! We will not have outdoor 

recess if the wind chill is 

below 20. 

Homework 

Don’t forget students are to 

read 20 minutes a day to 

receive the Principal’s reading 

award. Practice their spelling 

words and math homelink. 
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